THE INDIAN COMMUNITY SCHOOL
KUWAIT

Tel: 25629583, 25659126, 25613260, 25623370 | Fax No: 25652308

Dear Parent,

This is to inform you that School picnic scheduled on 16" November 2019

is postponed to Saturday 23 November 2019 .

Entry fee, venue and timings will remain the same.

Dr.V.Binumon

Principal 11/11/2019
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